
Dear Co-Chairs Holvey, 
 
As a business owner, I am writing today to share the impacts the current COVID-19 health crisis is having 
on my business and my employees.  
 
I am the manager of a community theater venue in Springfield, Oregon. We host children's theater, 
music concerts, dance performances, film screenings, meetings, and more. Due to COVID-19, we are not 
able to have any shows and events, and our revenue has gone down to $0. Our revenue could remain at 
$0 for months. As a small not-for-profit arts organization, we do not have a large savings to fall back on. 
This has been devastating to the theater and its employees. 
 
These are hard times for all of us. I encourage you to support our business community as we deal with 
the astonishing economic disruption that has accompanied this health crisis. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Clare McDonald 
4290 Mill St 
Eugene, OR 97405 
clare@wildishtheater.com 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:clare@wildishtheater.com
mailto:clare@wildishtheater.com

